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Contact:  Maryjane Briant–  The New Jersey Alzheimer’s Disease Study Commission wants to 

hear from caregivers and other stakeholders directly caring for people with Alzheimer’s at a 
public hearing on Thursday, N ov. 13 at The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey. 

After brief introductory remarks, audience members will be invited to come forward and share 
their ideas and perspectives that they believe should be included in the New Jersey Alzheimer’s 
Disease Plan, which will then be relayed to Gov. Chris Christie and the New Jersey State 
Legislature. 


